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ATHLETIC DIRECTOR AND ACTIVITIES REPORT 

A. Athletics:  We ended on a great note.  Our girls one the team title at the SOMSAC 

District championship for track and field this year.  This is quite an achievement as we 

compete head to head against very large schools like Hedrick, Scenic and North 

Middle.  We also had some highlights with our boy’s taking the 4x4 for seventh 

grade.  Our girl’s 4x 100 also took first place (8th grade).  We sent our 4x 100 girls’ 

team, our best 8th grade boy’s hurdler and one of our best girl’s 8th runners to the State 

Middle school Championship.  One student took fourth and fifth in the state in her 

events.  Our hurdler took 14th and 17th in the state and another girl took 12th in the 

state.  Overall, they did very well and we see growth for them in their high school 

futures!  Go NVHS! 

 

B. We hosted our last dance on May 22nd.  We introduced some cool dance lights to further 

enhance the dance experience for our students.  Profits from the dance were used to 

support our 6th grade outdoor school and our student leadership program. Our leadership 

students decorated the gym for the dance and cleaned up after the dance.  The dance was 

well attended and we had a good group of parent and community chaperones.   

 

C. Our 8th parents provided a wonderful transition dance for our 8th grade students last 

weekend at NVHS. The kids were so excited to be dressed up and enjoying the soon to be 

new school home.  Behavior was good and the setting was enhanced by the wonderful 

parents who completely spearheaded this event.  They turned this event into a lovely 

experience for the kids! Check out our twitter feed for some pictures.   

     

 



 

MIDDLE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL REPORT  

A. We currently have 398 students registered at Fleming Middle school.  

a. 6
th

 - 116 

b. 7
th

 - 138 

c. 8
th

 – 144 

B. June 3
rd

-5
th

 our 69 of our sixth grade students will be attending outdoor school.  They will 

be attending the Siskiyou Field Institute.  This exciting opportunity has been supported 

by staff and parents and the administrative team is thankful for the support we have 

received to make this event happen.   

C. Our moving on ceremony is June 10
th

 at 6:30 and will be hosted on our Football Field.  

We are looking forward to experiencing this new venue for this event. 

 

EXTRA 

A. Fleming has entered the Twitter world please follow us @FlemingRogues.   
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